
 

 

 
Shafter High School 

DAILY  BULLETIN 

Friday  January 12, 2018 

526 Mannel Ave. 
Shafter, CA 93263 

661-746-4961 
 

REGULAR 
0 6:54 – 7:52 

1 7:58 – 8:56 

2 9:02 – 10:00 

3 10:06 – 11:08 

4 11:14 – 12:12 

5L 12:12 – 12:57 

6 1:03 – 2:01 

7 2:07 – 3:05 

Buses Run:  3:11 

  

TODAY’S EVENTS 

Cap & Gown orders taken 
WR KC Inv. @ Centennial 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
1/15-Martin Luther King, Jr. 
Holiday 
1/17-Late Start 
1/19-Inservice Day (no 
students) 
1/22-8th Grade GATE 
Orientation 
1/24-Late Start  

 
SHAFTER HIGH 

MISSION 
Shafter High School will provide 
a safe, driven, engaged, and 
collaborative school environ- 
ment with high academic 
standards.  Students, parents, 
teachers, administrators, and 
community members will work 
collaboratively to ensure our 
traditions in academic, social, 
and personal student success 
are realized. 

 
 

FROM THE DEAN’S OFFICE 
Make sure you make it to class 
on time.  
   ONLY official Shafter High hats 
are allowed.  All other hats will 
be confiscated. 
  Dress code will be enforced 
throughout the day.   

 WORD OF THE DAY 
placate (PLAY kayt) v. to soothe 
or mollify especially by 
concessions; appease 
 
Amy can placate even the most 
skittish of horses, coaxing them 
into her trailer with sugar 
cubes. 

 

MENU 

Beef & Beans Taco Salad 

 

STAFF 

1/15-Martin Luther King, Jr. 
Holiday 
1/17-Late Start-SAT 
1/19-Inservice Day, no 
students 
1/24-Late Start-SAT 

 
SENIOR SCHOLARSHIPS 

Applications & online 
websites in Career Center 
Transcript Request: 
www.parchment.com 
NEW SCHOLARHIPS:    
-Table Grape Field Worker 
Scholarships;  
deadline: Jan. 26 
-PG&E Scholarship;  
deadline: Feb. 5 
-Kappa Omega Omega Chapter 
Scholarship;  
deadline: February 15 
-Kern Community Foundation 
Scholarship;  
deadline: March 2 
-California Chapter Women in 
Mining Scholarship;  
deadline: March 2 
-Rod and Bob Grimm Scholarship;  
deadline: March 15 
-California Association of 
Winegrape Growers Foundation;  
deadline: March 16 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Swimmers:  Don’t forget to get your 
physical and paperwork in to the 
Athletic Office ASAP!  You jump in the 
water on January 22nd!  You can’t join 
the team until you are cleared!  If you 
have any questions about swimming, 
stop by Miss Davis’ room in 705. 
 
There will be a meeting for all boys 
wanting to play for the boy’s golf team 
in Mr. Eubanks’ classroom 605 at 12:35 
during lunch TODAY. Grab your lunch 
and come to classroom 605 to get the 
lowdown on the upcoming golf season. 
Practice starts soon! 
 
Track practice has started for all 
athletes not in a winter sport.  The 
deadline to join is fast approaching.  
Please get cleared ASAP, and come out 
to practice Monday through Friday 
starting at 3:25.  If you have any 
questions, you can talk to Coach Lewis, 
Coach Willey, or Coach West.   
 
FCA will meet Tuesday during lunch in 
the Old Gym. 
 
AUDITIONS!  The Shafter High Drama 
Club will be producing the funny and 
exciting musical “Little Shop of 
Horrors”. To audition, please prepare 
one verse of any song that shows off 
your voice.  Sign-ups for auditions are 
outside 1101.  All auditioners must 
sign-up and be at auditions after school 
Tuesday, the 16th or Thursday, the 18th.  
Auditions will include a dance portion 
and will be first-come-first-served.  For 
questions, please come by room 1101 
and talk to Mr. Friedman. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Attention all college bound freshmen, 
sophomores, and juniors: The first 
Mock SAT will be at the Shafter 
Learning Center on Saturday, February 
3rd . For more details, see Mr. Wiebe in 
room 503 or Mr. Perez in the tutoring 
center after school. 
 
Students!  Donate to our Coat & Jacket 
Drive.  Drop off your donation at the 
Parent and Family Center, Room 600. 
 
Seniors:  Herff Jones, the cap & gown 
company, will be here to take your 
orders TODAY.  Be sure to have the 
order form completed.  If you are 
purchasing a cap & gown, have the 
correct amount of cash, check or credit 
card information for faster service.  The 
price will go up after February 28th.  
Check the appropriate box if you would 
like for the KHSD to furnish your cap & 
gown free of charge.  This offer ends 
February 28th. 
 
All Students:  The 5k Geek Streak is 
coming up on January 27th!  This year’s 
theme is Star Wars!  If you would like 
to participate, pick up a packet from 
Ms. Davis in room 705, in the Athletic 
Office, or at the front desk.  So dress up 
and come join us in the Fun Run! 
 
Students:  The enrollment period for 
CSF Fall Semester is now open.  You 
must apply to receive semester 
membership, this is not automatic! 
Please pick up the application at the 
Career Center with Ms. Martinez. The 
deadline to submit the application is 
January 26th.  
*Remember Summer School courses 
cannot be applied and you do not 
qualify if any grade is lower than a C.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.parchment.com/


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


